
 

        Date: 5th January 2021 

 

NOTICE REGARDING NSS MEMBERSHIP  

 

 

Considering the current pandemic situation, the Department of 

Social Work & NSS has decided the following for the benefit 

of all students: 

 

1. College roll number and CIN number will be sufficient 

for all students to participate in all the activities as of 

now.  

2. The Department with immediate effect will disable the 

online membership forms temporarily. 

3. The students who have already submitted the 

membership forms but did not receive their NSS Codes, 

need not worry about the same.  

 

 

- Department of Social Work & NSS 


